GOLF COMMISSION

SPECIAL MEETING

DECEMBER 28, 2020

The Golf Commission held a Special Meeting on Monday, December 28, 2020.  The meeting was held in the Chamber in City Hall.  Chairman Amato called the meeting to order at 10:08 a.m.

I.  
Roll Call
Commission Members Present


Also Present


G. Amato





Ald. M. Hardiman (BOA)


W. Healey







D. Worroll









N. Veccharelli
J. O’Connell
Excused:  M. Blake, B. Nash

II.
Consideration and approval of the proposed management contract
           per RFQ #1741
Chairman Amato stated the purpose of today’s meeting was to select a new operator for the Orchards.  He thanked everyone for coming out today.  He deferred to Vice Chairman Healey for an explanation of the bid.  A brief discussion ensued.

Commissioners’ Healey and O’Connell made and seconded a motion to approve the bid of The North East Golf Company and to authorize the Mayor and City Attorney to take all steps necessary to effectuate a contract to serve as operator of the Orchards Golf Course.  Motion carried unanimously.
There being no further Chairman Amato adjourned the meeting at 10:44 a.m.
The meeting adjourned at 6:01 p.m.








Respectfully submitted,















Kathleen A. Kennedy










Recorded by W. Healey
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